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IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(AE17/228) - Student Visas - Student statistical report - Programme 2.3: Visas   
 
 
Senator Carr, Kim (L&CA) written: 
 
Will the Department still be publishing its Student statistical report? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
 
The Department will continue to publish the student statistical report twice a year at: 
http://www.border.gov.au/about/reports-publications/research-statistics/statistics/study-
in-australia 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


